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NIRIG response to draft Plan Strategy 
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Please find attached the NIRIG response to the Mid-Ulster draft Plan Strategy. We look forward to further 

engagement on this important consultation. 

Yours, 

Meabh 

Manager 

Northern Ireland Renewables lndustrv Group 

Arthur House 

41 Arthur Street, 

Belfast BT14GB 
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